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Hi all, thank you for your commitment to AIDex over the last year. We appreciate all those who have held us and 
those we minister to both in prayer and by generously giving to our ministry, it is truly appreciated. We have re-
ceived our charity registrations and approvals here & in Kenya. This now allows donors to claim a tax deduction for 
donations to AIDex Australia INC. for donations over $2. We have now opened a new bank account with Westpac. 
Name AIDex Australia Inc. BSB 033254 ACC 687763 (Please note this account for further donations). In Kenya, Ben 
& Benjamin have worked tirelessly to provide the uniforms (made in 2020) to our primary children. They were able 
to pay the secondary, technical and tertiary students fee’s, supply face masks (made by our tailors), supply year 7 
students with bibles, girls with hygiene kits & supply some medicines to those sick.  

We have a desire to help those wanting theological help as God leads us and as people request our support. 
While 2020 has not been a strain on our finances due to there being very little schooling and hence no fee’s to be 
paid, this year we are needing to pay two lots of school fee’s (as the students do catchup schooling). We usually 
take on about 50 new children a year however due to the increased poverty experienced during Covid, we were 
asked to take on 366 new very vulnerable students this year by principals at schools. I’m not sure how we will 
go in the future supporting them all. We know God will provide. The heart collage above, is made up of these 

new children and we would like your financial help & prayers to ensure we can support them for the next 12 to 13 
years of their schooling. We have an updated website for your perusal. We try and keep it up to date with the lat-
est news as it comes to us. The link is https://aidexaustralia.org.au/  Its been very special to hear of some of our 
tertiary students graduating and sending their thanks and appreciation which I share on the next page. Please let 
me know if you don’t want to get these newsletters. We wish you all a very merry and blessed Christmas time. Re-
gards & Gods blessings Russell & Dianne Marke & family 

Mentoring days continued 

as Ben, Benjamin and old-

er ones encourage, love 

and help the younger ones 

both physically & Spiritual-

ly. Our tailors are busy 

making 700 new uniforms 

currently.  

Our widows were provided 
with land, seeds etc. and 
they have reported a good 
harvest which we thank 
the Lord for [report on 
next page]. We are also 
planning a medical camp 
in 2022. 

https://aidexaustralia.org.au/


We widows of AGENG'A/ BWIRI/ NANGUBA location wish to extend a hand of appreciation to the AIDEX GROUP OF 

DONORS reaching to us through, Bro Ben. We thank you heartily for identifying us, mapping us and circumstantially 

aiding us, our orphaned children, other vulnerable children, and but most recently supporting us n food security 

through agricultural activities whereby you rented for us a shamba, bought fertilizer and paid for the tedious la-

bour. The sowing and weeding process, conducted by us, went on smoothly. The last planting season (march to July 

2021), we had good and satisfying harvest, shared among ourselves and even donated the surplus to few aged and 

ailing Christians within our community. May God's grace be upon the entire AIDEX fraternity. Thanks very much sir, 

your support is much appreciated and we pray that our good Lord will bless you and the whole AIDEX fraternity. Be 

blessed, Pst Damaris MWAKULOMBA, chairlady. 

 

Top widows crops. Above left 

Elivas graduated Accountant. Be-

low left Chris graduated Engi-

neer. Immediate left Derick grad-

uated Bio technology. Above Mid 

suitcase full of new uniforms 

ready for distribution. Above Stu-

dents with tailored masks.  

He who is generous will be 

blessed, for he gives some of his 

food to the poor. Prov 22:9 


